Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Box 938 , 5102-50th Avenue, Yellowknife, NT XI1A 2N7
www.mveirb.nt.ca

From: Alistair MacDonald Fax: (867) 766-7074
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To: Tamerlane EA distribution list Fax:
By fax and email CC:

Subject: EA0607-002 Tamerlane Pine Point Project - Review Board Site Visit

Subject: EA0607-002 - Site Visit at Tamerlane Ventures' Pine Point Pilot
Project (PPPP) — May 23, 2007

Board Members of the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board will be
conducting a site visit of the PPPP, in the morning of May 23", 2007. Review Board staff will be
taking pictures of the site and putting a report of the site visit on the public registry. This visit
will be similar in scope and nature to the site visit hosted by Tamerlane Ventures in August,
2006. This is not a public hearing or a formal evidence gathering visit by the Review Board; it is
a site familiarization visit only.

The Tamerlane Pine Point Pilot Project site is located just off Territorial Route #5, east from Hay
River, and is accessed from Hay River by turning left on the gravel road at kilometer marker 42.

I will not be attending the May 23 site visit. Contact Patrick Duxbury, EAQO —
(pduxbury@mveirb.nt.ca; ph: (867) 766-7062) with any questions or comments,

Regards, A

o

e

Alistair MacDonald, Environmental Assessment Officer, MVEIRB, ph: 867-766-7052, fx: 867-766-7074
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